2020-2023 ARP ESSER Ill Grant

The American Rescue Plan (ARP) provides a federal grant to local school districts through the
Elementary and Secondary School Emergency Relief 11l (ESSER I1) fund. Boyd ISD is eligible to
receive 1,026,594 over a three year period. The purpose of the grant funds is to address
student learning loss as a result of COVID-19.

As Boyd ISD plans to meet the intent and purpose of this funding allotment, your feedback is
welcomed. Please click here to provide input via survey. Thank you!


http://bit.ly/boydisdessersurvey

